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To all AIIP members, 
 

Membership Growth 
 
Our membership continues to grow with the receipt of our 100th membership this week. Discussion 
and focus groups are now running in three states. 
 
We are now the largest Australian based association that is made up of only liquidators and trustees 
as members.  
 

Web page 
 
We have just launched our web site: 

www.aiip.org.au 
 

Law Reform Precedents Project 
 
We had made representation to ARITA on behalf of the small firm IP’s to utilise their resources and 
significant experience in the Law reform space to develop a set of precedents for the entire industry, 
wanting them to be delivered at a fraction of the cost that what each of our firms would have to pay 
if we go it alone. ARITA has taken up this project and we encourage all of our members to support it. 
 
The first phase being available in August 2017. Core, MYOB and as a word version availability. See the 
ARITA website for details. 
 

Forums and Issue focused 
 
We are predominantly a Practitioner Discussion Focused association for practitioners from small 
practices however we will from time to time collectively lobby and adjudicate for issues that have an 
impact on our trade. 
 
If you know of other IPs that are not AIIP members but could benefit from belonging to your 
association please pass this email along.  
 
Membership forms can now be downloaded from our website on www.aiip.org.au. 
 
You can also email us at admin@aiip.org.au.  
 
 
Stephen Hathway   
AIIP – Sydney Coordinator 
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